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Dear business partner,  

 

With ongoing lockdowns in European countries, the cost situation on the procurement markets is 

tense. While the demand for cartonboard remains high, the prices especially of recovered paper have 

seen sharp increases. 

 

Due to this development, Mayr-Melnhof Cartonboard International GmbH has to adjust 

sales conditions as follows: 

 

 RECYCLED CARTONBOARD (GD/GT/GK), COATED LINER 

 
- + 55,00 EUR per ton / + 50,00 GBP per ton  

- Valid for new orders as of 1st February 2021 and for deliveries as of 1st of March 2021. 

- New prices are valid until further notice. 

 

 VIRGIN FIBRE CARTONBOARD (FBB)  

 
- Prices remain unchanged at present.  

- We will monitor cost developments on the procurement markets very closely and  

reserve the right to take appropriate measures. 

 
For further information please contact your local MMK Sales Team! 
 
The global situation due to COVID-19 is also one of the biggest economic crises of our time, which 
confronts us with new challenges every day.  
 
We remain convinced that we will overcome this crisis together with our business partners! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      MAYR-MELNHOF CARTONBOARD  

INTERNATIONAL GmbH 
      (C. Stockinger, Managing Director Sales & Marketing) 
 
 


